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You don't often get email from dunkelengel429@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

It’s not very clear how to submit a comment on this project, so I hope this is going to the right
place.

Cabins don’t belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its
policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. These
cabins were never meant to persist in Wilderness, and to change this policy would
undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.
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